
Did you receive a bill in 
the mail?
Your health should be your only concern. You are NOT 
responsible to pay for services covered by Molina 
Healthcare. If you receive a bill to pay for a medical 
service, please call Member Services at:
FHP Members (855) 687-7861 (TTY/TDD: 711) 
ICP Members (855) 766-5462 (TTY/TDD: 711) 
Molina Healthcare is working closely with your providers 
to prevent billing issues. 

General Notice
Are you between the ages of 18 and 22 years old? Is your 
Primary Care Provider (PCP) a Pediatrician?  You may 
need to choose a new PCP. Molina Healthcare can help 
you. Please call Member Services or visit the member 
portal, MyMolina.com, to search and change your PCP. 
You can also call your Molina Healthcare Case Manager 
to help you with this transition. 

MyMolina Update
MyMolina.com is now available on smartphones and 
tablets. You can easily search and change your provider, 
view your health record, update your contact information 
and more. Go to MyMolina.com on your smartphone or 
tablet today!

All newsletters are also available at  
www.MolinaHealthcare.com.

To get this information in your 
preferred language and/or accessible format, 
please call Member Services. The number is 
on the back of your Member ID card.

Este boletín informativo también 
está disponible en español. Por favor, 
comuníquese con el Departamento de 
Servicios para Miembros para pedir una 
copia en español.
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Questions about your 
Health?
Call Our 24-Hour Nurse 
Advice Line!

English: (888) 275-8750
Spanish: (866) 648-3537

Your health is our priority!

TTY users should dial 711.

QI Department
1520 Kensington Drive, Suite 212
Oak Brook, IL 60523


